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Township of Brock

| write this to the township to be noted as my opposition and in hopes that the township does
not endorse the battery storage facility.

| have huge concerns on this being a development that can be properly serviced by our local
emergency services in event of a disaster such as fire or contamination.

| feel we as a township need to bring development to the area but not by something being
developed that brings no jobs or people to our area to support our township business
community.

As well from my own past experience | understand that Hwy 12/48 is a restricted part of the
highway with only existing entrances being allowed for what they were intended (agriculture
in this case)

How would it be allowed to have a new entrance onto the highway for industrial use?

As well looking at the map my residence and business’s are some of which are in the closest
proximity to the suggested location.

| hope the Township does what is right for the township and does not allow this.
Kim Drake

Beaverton Metal Works Ltd
Beaverton Self Storage





